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OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2
RADIOLOGICAL EFFLUENT TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS SUBMITTAL

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.90 as required by 10 CFR
50.59(c) (1), Georgia Power Company (GPC) hereby amends our submittal of
Miqust 1, 1984, which proposed changes to the Plant Hatch Units 1 and 2
Technical Specifications (Appendicies A and B to the Operating Licenses).
This application amends the proposed Technical Specifications as submitted
Migust 1, 1984, by the correction of technical inaccuracies and
typographical errors, and by the addition of change bars in the margins in
our previous submitt.l. The technical inaccuracies are: (1) the implication
in table notation 4 on page 3.14 of Unit 1 RETS is that there is a trip
function associated with the instrument, when there is not; (2) that the
doses on page 3.15-7 of Unit 1 are averaged over the elapsed quarter rather
than projected for the remainder of the quarter; and (3) in the bases for
both Units for the explosive gas mixture specification, oxygen is described
as flamr'ble rather tharn as supporting comhustion.

Attachments 1, 2, and 3 are respectively the insertion instructions and
proposed amendment pages for Unit 1 Technical Specifications, Unit 2
Technical Specifications and Envirommental Technical Specifications. The
propcsed changes in this submittal do not alter the conclusions of the
significant hazards analysis or the safety evaluation provided by our letter
of of migust 1, 1984,

Rursuant to the requirements of 10 CFR 50.91, Mr. J. L. Ledbetter of the
Environmental Protection Division of the Georgia Department of Natural
Resources will be sent a copy of this letter and all applicable
attachments.

Very truly yours,

Aot
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